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IRS to Stop Requiring Facial Recognition
Technology for Online Accounts
This action by the IRS to move away from facial recognition comes after some
discomfort by taxpayers at having a third-party technology provider managing the
service.

Isaac M. O'Bannon •  Feb. 10, 2022

The IRS says it will transition away from using a third-party service for facial
recognition to help authenticate people creating new online accounts. The
transition will occur over the coming weeks in order to prevent larger disruptions to
taxpayers during �ling season.

This action by the IRS to move away from facial recognition comes after some
discomfort by taxpayers at having a third-party technology provider managing the
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service. https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/tax-compliance/news/21254817/irs-
to-start-requiring-facial-recognition-for-tax-transcripts-and-payments

During the transition, the IRS will quickly develop and bring online an additional
authentication process that does not involve facial recognition. The IRS will also
continue to work with its cross-government partners to develop authentication
methods that protect taxpayer data and ensure broad access to online tools.

“The IRS takes taxpayer privacy and security seriously, and we understand the
concerns that have been raised,” said IRS Commissioner Chuck Rettig. “Everyone
should feel comfortable with how their personal information is secured, and we are
quickly pursuing short-term options that do not involve facial recognition.”

The transition announced today does not interfere with the taxpayer’s ability to �le
their return or pay taxes owed. During this period, the IRS will continue to accept tax
�lings, and it has no other impact on the current tax season. People should continue
to �le their taxes as they normally would.

Technology

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/tax-compliance/news/21254817/irs-to-start-requiring-facial-recognition-for-tax-transcripts-and-payments
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/technology/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

